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                                                                                              23rd November 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,             

                                 
Important Information – Christmas Performance 

                                            
As most of you are aware, Christmas at Puddletown First School would not be complete 
without the annual Christmas production.  This year, we would like to present to you 
“Census Sums” on Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December 2017.  This is a whole 
school performance and we would like to take the opportunity to ask if you could provide 
the following items to complete your child’s costume:- 
 
Year 1 – Plain dark trousers (school trousers or leggings are fine) & a white T-Shirt. 
Year 2 – Plain dark trousers (school trousers or leggings are fine) & a tie (no Christmas 
ones please!). 
Year 3 – Plain dark trousers (school trousers or leggings are fine) & a sleeveless vest. 
 
All items should be brought in to school in a named carrier bag by no later than Monday 
4th December please. 
Costumes for Class R and Year 4 will be provided.  Should your child need any additional 
clothing, then we will inform you and your child on a 1:1 basis. 
 
There will be three performances:- 
Monday 11th December  9.30 – 10.30am 
Monday 11th December  6-7pm 
Tuesday 12th December  6-7pm 
 
Tickets will be available to book from Monday 27th November at 9am on-line via the 
Parents Evening system - Please visit https://puddletownfirst.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
to book your tickets.  To register, please note that all data must match that held by the 
school to be recognised.  If there are any changes to that currently held then please 
update the school before registering.  
Due to fire regulations there is a maximum of three tickets per family which can be 
booked on a first come first saved basis.  These can be selected across the performances 
as required subject to availability.  Children of pre-school age or younger are not 
permitted, however Pre-School will be running a crèche on both evenings.  Please contact 
them directly at info@puddletown-preschool.com if you would like to book a place. 
It is our expectation that all children would attend both evening performances.  Please 
could you confirm your child’s attendance to the two evening performances by adding a 
note at the point of ticket booking. 
Finally, please could all children be at school by 5.30pm on the evening of the two 
performances. 
 
Many thanks.  
 
 
Mr D Hunwick 
Headteacher 
 


